

P.O. Box 29 Mahé Seychelles Tel: 248 241 717

Fax: 248 241 545

E-mail: surmer@seychelles.net Web: www.jamesmancham.com

10th September 2012

Mr Hyun Jin Moon Chairman Global Peace Festival Foundation Washington Office: 1133 19th Street NW Suite 800 Washington, DC, 20036 USA

Dear Chairman Moon

Thank you profoundly for your esteemed letter of the 8th September 2012.

The sad passing away of your dearly beloved and worldly-respected Father Reverend Sun Myung Moon has certainly brought about a moment of deep reflection by the millions who were impressed with his wisdom.

I would like to state that the building of a world of lasting peace under the motto of "One Family Under God" is the greatest tribute to the achievements of this great man.

I entirely share your view that we dream of a future without national, racial and religious barriers. Indeed he wanted to see all people to live as brothers and sisters under the spirit of "One Family Under God."

In your pursuit of these objectives, please rest assured of my whole-hearted commitment and support at all times.

God bless us all.

Yours ever

Sir James R. Mancham, KBE



























